
Eye Have a Mentor 
Weekly Report 12/3/18 to 12/9/18 
 

This week in ISM, the goal was to find a mentor, work on the Original Work, have 
the fifth interview, and update the Digital Portfolio. Even though this week was extremely 
eventful with outside of school activities, along with athletics and ISM assignments, the work 
ethic was very focused and tailored toward completing everything on time and in a thorough 
manner.  
 

To begin the week, an interview occurred with Dr. Yee, an optometrist from Avant 
Garde Optometry. Dr. Yee was able to elaborate on her experience of being both a business 
owner and a doctor in Frisco. Dr. Yee’s office was decorated and filled with various colors. By 
far, her office is the favorite one out of all the interviews. Dr. Yee explained how taking her 
love for fashion is the perfect twist for her profession. In optometry, glasses can be personal 
and fit to the style of the patient. In addition to having a successful fifth and final interview, a 
mentor was solidified this week. Dr. Carey Brooks agreed to be my mentor for ISM and work 
with me throughout this journey. The reason this individual would be a great mentor is 
because her business is family owned, she is very passionate about working in a positive 
field, and she also agreed to collaborate on the Original Work, during the interview. This 
week, an email was sent to Dr. Brooks, regarding what ISM is and responsibilities she will 
have to undertake as a mentor. All that is left is the background check, and then we can soon 
work together, in order to make the Original Work and Final Product a success.  

 
Also, the Digital Portfolio had to be published by the end of the week. By working on 

the website during class and making the changes that were desired, the Digital Portfolio is 
something that I am proud of. Considering technology is not a strength, the Digital Portfolio 
goes beyond my needs and expectations. Being able to physically see all the hard work put 
into one link online is satisfying because it seems that everything is beginning to come 
together for the first time. 

 
The final goal for this week was to work on the Original Work and log at least four 

hours of productivity. However, with the busyness of the week’s schedule, working on the 
Original Work was not a task completed. In order to recuperate from this, at least eight 
hours of work will need to be logged. This will probably include beginning the paper for 
which I will need to present to either FISD administration or an elementary school principal. 
Also, this may include starting a contact log of all the people that will need to be connected 
in order to start this drive. Ideally, the drive would be approved in the Fall and executed in 
the Spring. 

 



Going into next week, multiple assessments will need to be written, ones that cover 
all the details from the interviews conducted. This week also includes creating a Display 
Board plan and working on the Original Work. With Original Work conferences this week, I 
will need to have some progress completed and have tried to reach out to Dr. Brooks, in 
order to get some guidance and order on how to make this drive a success. 


